
 

 

TECHNICAL NOTICE 
 

Issue Date: Sep 22, 2014 

 

Product Name: HDC 3xx series 

Regarding HDMI chip EOL 

This letter is to inform you that the HDMI receiver IC, SII9013CLU will be executed an End of Life 

(EOL) soon. We plan to re-design these products in order to provide you more advanced products 

with new HDMI receiver IC. The project is on-going now and we will keep updating the latest 

information on our website. 

 

 We hope that this notification allows you time to order enough HDC-3xx series products to 

complete existing projects using your current designs and shift future designs to one of our other 

advanced solutions; we sincerely appreciate your understanding. 

 

 Please contact your representative by Oct, 17, 2014 to inform us the predicted order so we can 

prepare them for you in the future. Thank you for using IEI HDC series video capture solution and 

please feel free to contact me if you have any question or concern. 

Affected Model 

Affected Model 

HDC-301-R10 

HDC-301E-R10 

HDC-302E-R10 

HDC-302E-R11 

HDC-304E-R10 

HDC-304E-R11 

HDC-304E-R11-SS 

HDC-3xx series OEM/ODM related products. 

 

Yours Faithfully, Steve Chen 

Product Manager, IEI Technology corp. 



 

 

 


